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In this number of The MeGill University Magazine our readlers
will find an article written by an Englishiman ln reply to two articles
contrlbuted to the Monthly Review by Mr. Bourassa, a well known
member of the Canadian Parliament, and entitled The French-Canadiali
in the Brilish Empire. The articles appeared in the Septemiber and
October numbers of last year. On account of the stroug and, to many
Euglishmen, novel light lu whlch they present the aspirations of the
people for whom Mr. Bourasa speaks, they seemn to bave been read
wideIy and with much interest, and to have made the editor ot the
Mouthly RZeview teel that a speedy reply was desirable. Accordlngly,
a portion of the N'evember editerial grappled with the main beýarlig-s
of the Freuch-Caaadian question on the Empire. Whatever may be
gaid ot bis utteraiices -on the platform, in the Monthly Revlew Mr.
Bourassa addresses hiniself te hi. subjeet ln a temper that its gravlty
demauds, for although he presents bis case with much vigour and lu no
spirit of compromise, he judlciously abstalns from seamonlug his lan-
guage wlth expressions that repel rather than convince open mnds.
The article ot Mr. Bourassa's oppenent being ot similar toue, we have
imot the slighteet hesitation lu prlutlug it, espevlially when we refieet
on the vital way in which the issues lxkvolved in the controversy bear
on national and imperlal progress andi destlny. Andi we are remindeti
that the wrlter, atter graduating at Oxford, began a tour threughi the
Empire wlth a prolongeti visit te MGill.

The educatlonal attitude of Ontario towards other provinces wasi
toucheti on iu the December editorial. Seme desire to niodify


